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Sinai Samaritan Medical Center License No. 48-03280-0]
ATTIN: Phil Wells Docket No. 030-03439

Senior Vice President
950 North 12th Street
Milwaukee, Wl 53201

Dear Mr. Wells:

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION DATED NOVEMBER 2, 1993

This acknowledges receipt of your letters dated November 18, 1993 and
January 16, 1994, in response to our letter dated November 2, 1993,
transmitting a Notice of Violation.

This also refers to the telephone conversation between Mr. Fred Blizzard of
your staff and Mr. J. L. Cameron of this office on February 3, 1994, regarding
your responses to the Notice of Violation. Based on that conversation, our
understanding of your corrective actions for Violation A include the
performance of both ambient radiation and removable contamination level
surveys by your radiation safety officer in all patient diagnostic areas
monthly and in all research areas quarterly. Furthermore, our understanding
of your response to our concern regarding the lack of a formalized radiation
safety program audit procedure includes the performance of routine compliance
audits of all radioactive material uses on a quarterly basis. The purpose of
those audits is to evaluate the effectiveness of your radiation safety
program.

If your understanding of the above differs from ours, please contact
Mr. Jamnes L. Cameron of this office at (708) 829-9833.

Your corrective actions for the other violations identified appear to be
adeguate, and we have no further questions at this time. These corrective
actions will be examined during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

O

> Original Sigried by Roy J. Caniano
2500 15 Roy J. Caniano, Chief

Nuclear Materials Safety Branch
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